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RE: DOCKET NO. 991889-WS - APPELICATION FOR TRANSFER OF

CERTIFICATES NOS. 525-W AND 454-S IN HIGHLANDS COUNTY

FROM CRYSTAL LAKE CLUB TO CWS COMMUNITIES LP d/b/a
CRYSTAL LAKE CLUB

The Recommendation in Docket No. 991889-WS, scheduled to be
considered at the February 6, 2001, contains a typographical error.
The last 1line of the second full paragraph on page two of the
recommendation incorrectly states that “The Commission has
jurisdiction pursuant to Sections 367.071 and 367.061, Florida
Statutes.” The sentence should read “The Commission has
jurisdiction pursuant to Sections 367.071 and 367.161l, Florida
Statutes.” Since the change is simple, easy to understand, and not
likely to change the Commissioners’ vote from what it otherwise
would have been, staff requests that the item not be deferred and

that it be granted permission to make the proposed change at the
agenda conference.
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